Taree West Public School

Teamwork Welfare Performance Scholarship

Wingham Road Taree NSW 2430

T 02 6552 1910 F 6551 0751 E tareewest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Web www.tareewest-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Term 1 – Week 11 Wednesday, 9 April 2025

WHAT'S ON

Thursday	10 April	End of term assembly 9:30am Grandparents Day	
Friday	11 April	K-2 Hat Parade Last Day Term 1	
Wednesday	30 April	Students return for Term 2 ANZAC Day ceremony	
Friday	2 May	Zone Cross Country	



Principal's News

Dear Parents and Carers,

The last day of school for Term 1 is Friday, April 11, 2025. I hope that you enjoy the quality time with your children during the upcoming holiday break. Have a safe and enjoyable holiday and Easter celebration, creating lasting memories together.

Looking ahead, school will recommence for all students on Wednesday, April 30. We will mark this day with a special ANZAC Service at 12 pm in the school hall, where we will pay our respects and honour those who have served. Parents and community members are warmly invited to attend this meaningful service.

Thank you once again for your continued support. Wishing you all a wonderful holiday and a very happy Easter!

Grandparents Day: Celebrating Our Wonderful Grandparents!

Our Grandparents Day is tomorrow. The day will kick off with a school assembly at 9:30 am, where we will welcome our grandparents and share some delightful performances and presentations from our students. Following the assembly, the P&C will be treating our grandparents to a warm cuppa and delicious biscuits. Grandparents are invited to visit their grandchildren's classrooms. Additionally, grandparents are welcome to spend lunch break with the children, further enriching this memorable day.

We would like to remind families that there is an expectation that all students will remain at school following the Grandparents Assembly and activities tomorrow. Can you please talk to your children about the importance of staying at school and not asking to leave early.

K-2 Hat Parade

Our Hat Parade is this Friday Morning, commencing at 9:30am at the school hall. Parents and community members are warmly invited to attend and support our little ones. We would like to remind you that



Public Schools NSW Page 1

there is an expectation that all students will remain at school following the K-2 Hat Parade on Friday morning.

Can you please talk to your children about the importance of staying at school and not asking to leave early.

Important Reminder: School Supervision Hours

We would like to remind you that student supervision at our school begins at 8:40 AM. For the safety and well-being of all our students, we kindly ask that children do not arrive at school before this time, as there will be no supervision available.

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring a safe environment for our students.

Our School Facebook Page

Please find us and like us on our school Facebook page. We often share photos and information with our school community.

Donna Bensch Principal

Class Awards

KM	Rose-Ella T	Milan R	Malarna C	
KS	Ocean B	Kye B	Luka P	
K/1V	Riley D	Jacob Mc	Mason G	Maharliya C
1A	Makenzie B	Fatima A	Jesse B	Brayden T
1M	Jaland S	Fletcher D	Marley J	Maddison H
1/2J	Charlotte M	Jarlee W	Catherine M	
28	Koree A	Chase H	Violet W	Kamani T

PBL

Infants' student of the Week: **Xavier Miller KM**Primary student of the Week: **Oliver Edwards 3/4H**







ANZAC Day Community March

Dear Parents/ Caregivers

All Taree West students are invited to attend the ANZAC Day March representing Taree West Public School on Friday 25 April 2025. Students are to meet Mrs Sedlen near the Manning Regional Art Gallery in Macquarie Street, Taree at 9:30am ready for a 9:45am march.

Students are required to wear full school uniform including a school hat. The march finishes at the Town Memorial Park (Fotheringham Park, Victoria Street). Parents/ caregivers are to collect their children from this location at the completion of the march and are welcome to stay with their child/ren for the service.

Kind regards

Talya Sedlen



Hunter PSSA Rugby League Trials

Congratulations to hunter, Jaylan and Reid who attended the Hunter PSSA Rugby League Trials on Monday.

The boys all performed strongly, and Reid was selected in the U/11s team to compete at the State Championships next term. Well done boys!



Community Advertisement



Leaders in Out of School Hours Care for over 10 years.

Providing quality and affordable Before School, After School and Vacation Care programs from as little as \$3.08 a session.

Get the most innovative, caring and fun out of school hours care for your family contact us today.

> PH: 02 6554 8905 E: info@activeoosh.com.au W: www.activeoosh.com.au

